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I support SB 85. While it may need further changes, I support this amendment 

because it is expected to stop new permits for chicken operations. Chicken, or other, 

operations do not belong in the vicinity of our food growing Willamette Valley. We 

know what happened with dairy farming in Eastern OR - the ground water became 

contaminated and now residents must purchase their drinking water.  

 

There's a place for chickens I'm sure, but it's not where my food is grown.   

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 


